
 

 

April 27, 2020 VIA EMAIL 
 
 
 
 
The Ottawa-Carleton Public Employees’ Union  
CUPE Local 503 
 
Dear CUPE 503 Members: 
 
RE:   CUPE Local 503 Election Mailout 2020 

 
As per the election notice to the membership dated March 30, 2020, ballots and 
campaign material for the 2020 CUPE 503 Elections were sent to members home 
address via regular mail on April 24, 2020. Members who do not receive a ballot by mail 
must notify the Chief Electoral Officer via email at areilly@cupe.ca prior to May 13, 2020 
in order to make arrangements to receive a ballot.  
 
Please note that all ballots must be received at the office of Baker Tilly Ottawa LLP by 
noon on May 14, 2020. 
 
In solidarity, 

 
Allison Reilly 
CUPE National Representative 
Chief Electoral Officer 
 
:kd/cope 491 
 
cc: J. Watson; Elections Committee 

 

mailto:areilly@cupe.ca

